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Week 2 
 
Tēnā koutou katoa 
 

We have had a positive start to the term regarding learning, behaviour and students wearing 
the correct uniform. Thanks students, parents and teachers!  
I have already taught in every classroom this term and have seen many excited students 
who are ready to learn, which makes my job very satisfying. Getting into the classrooms 
makes my job as a teaching principal enjoyable and more effective when discussing 
teaching and learning during staff meetings.  
 

Term 3 this year is a mostly straightforward term without too many interruptions. This allows 
our teachers to really knuckle down with the learning that happens every day. It also allows 
more time for parents to build strong relationships with their child's teacher. If you have any 
positives to share, questions or concerns please book a suitable time to meet with your 
child’s teacher.  
 

This term our students are all learning about Inventions that have changed the world. We 
also have science kits that every classroom can use each week to explore different areas of 
science and run experiments. Our math is based around fractions and ratios. This is often a 
difficult concept for students to grasp, so you can help us and your child by talking about 
your their learning every day and helping them with their homework if needed.   
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

 
Inspired, Confident, Proud Tamariki 

Matt Jackett 
Principal 
 

 

 

 
 

FRIDAY SAUSAGE SIZZLE & JUICIES 
Don’t forget Sausage sizzle is every Friday 
and we now have juicies available too $2 

each. *CAMP FUNDRAISER* 
 

ROOM 1 NEWS 
We have been working on a piece of artwork for a 

world peace exhibition. Students have included 
patterns from their ancestry and pictures of them 
doing something they enjoy. It’s in a shape of a 

Kiwi to represent our precious taonga of 
Aotearoa.    

 

WEEK 2 LEARNING AWARDS 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD: Lucy Didsbury and Nakcha 
Robinson for being active with a positive attitude on the 
football field. 

ROOM 1: Melesia Ene for great manners. 

ROOM 2: Nikau Anderson for using creative words to 
enhance his writing.  

ROOM 3: Maddie Kerrison Jones for having self-
motivation with work. 

PLAYGROUND AWARD: Aria Whiteman for trying 
hard at soccer.    

 

 

AWARD WINNERS 

ROOM 3 NEWS 
Plastic has changed the entire world! Trough out 
what we wear what we see and what we do! For 
instance what we wore in the old days it took 
around 3-4 weeks to make one single hoodie, in 
our days in takes a week to make 100 hoodies! 
Plastic also lasts a lot longer! They use to drink 
out of glass bottles of milk that lasted 3 days, in 
our days a plastic bottle of milk lasts weeks. 
How do you feel about plastic?     Maddie KJ 
 

ROOM 2 NEWS 
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